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From: Development Control
Subject: FW: Consultation request - 24/00375/FULL

From: Developer Services Planning
Sent: 13 March 2024 11:10
To: Development Control <devcon@middevon.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Consultation request - 24/00375/FULL

Good morning,

Thank you for the consultation request.

I can confirm South West Water has no comment or concern.

Kind regards,

Peter

Peter Cox (he/him/they/them)
Technical Administrator


